MfS/16/10/11 Peacebuilding: the Ammerdown Invitation 

http://rethinkingsecurity.org.uk/files/Rethinking_Security_full_report.pdf
"We receive minute 16/07/50 of Brighouse West Yorkshire AM held on 9 July 2016, regarding the Ammerdown Invitation.

The Ammerdown Group is made up of people involved in peace-building work who are increasingly concerned about the future of peace and security the UK and worldwide. Its members believe that our government is not responding effectively to the challenges of the new century, but with a marked change of course, it could be. The Group is keen to begin a public conversation about this in the UK, and has set out its vision for a more peaceful, less insecure world in the Ammerdown Invitation and a recent publication, ‘Rethinking Security’.

In an accompanying note, Marigold Bentley, Assistant General Secretary of QPSW, has explained how QPSW is supporting and contributing to the work. She is a member of the Group, which is deliberately made up of a mix of professionals, academics, consultants, campaigners and thinkers, some of whom are Quakers. The Ammerdown Group’s work complements and supports a wide range of Quaker peace work.

We encourage Friends to learn more about this work, and to support it where possible. This may be through hosting local community discussions.

We forward this minute to QPSWCC for information, and encourage Brighouse West Yorkshire AM to stay in touch with Marigold Bentley."

I would like us to look at this report and encourage a conversation into this as individuals and as a collective.

MFS H&H  representative

